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Stephen J. Mason, Jr.
Education and Training Officer


Division of Personnel
Bureau of Education and Training
September 22, 2023

Ms. Patty Morgan, Administrator 
National CPM Consortium 
P.O. Box 2133 Boise, ID 83701-2133

RE: New Hampshire’s Certified Public Manager® program reaccreditation request.

Dear Ms. Morgan, 
On behalf of the New Hampshire’s Public Manager® program and in following the National Certified Public Manager® Consortium SOPs, section 1.4.2.2, I am requesting a reaccreditation review in 2024 pending the Board approval at the 2023 NCPMC Annual Meeting. I understand this request will be included in the 2023 Annual Meeting Agenda for Board Approval. Our accreditation review fee of $1,200 has been paid to ensure we are eligible for the vote.


Thank you,
Barbara Gardner, CPM Coordinator 
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